
From: Cindy Ledbetter <CindyLedbetter@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/18/2013 4:11:56 PM
Subject: Megan Riegel

Katherine,

I'm following up again on the application for the Order of the Palmetto for Ms. Riegel. A young man from the Governor's Office came
by here last week and talked with Sen. Martin about her not having enough statewide service. Senator Martin talked with him about all 
Ms. Riegel has done and how that affects SC as a whole. He wanted this information conveyed to the committee that makes the 
decision on the recipients of the award.

Will you check the status of the application? Senator Martin asked me to stay on top of this for him.

Thanks so much. 
Cindy

Cindy Ledbetter
Office of Senator Larry A. Martin 
Senate Judiciary Committee 
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, SC 29202
(803) 212-6610
(803) 212-6600 Fax
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